
 

 

 

 
01 August 2019 

Committee questions Question Time  
Can question time in the House of Representatives be improved? What can we learn from 
other parliaments? These questions and more will be considered by the House Procedure 
Committee, and the Australian public is being invited to have its say.  
 
Chair of the committee Mr Ross Vasta announced today that the committee had agreed to 
adopt the inquiry, which will examine the practice and procedure relating to question time in 
the House.  
 
‘Question time is one of the most keenly watched parts of the sitting day,’ Mr Vasta said.  
 
‘The committee will look at how question time runs and how this could be improved.’ 
 
Members of the public can make submissions to the inquiry, and a public survey will open 
later in the year to collect further feedback.  
 
The committee is particularly interested in suggestions about the format of question time and 
also how to make it easier for Australians to engage with question time.  
 
‘We want to hear ideas not just from parliamentarians but also from the public,’ Mr Vasta 
said.  
 
‘This is a broad-ranging inquiry that will look at the rules and conventions around question 
time and consider opportunities for change,’ said Mr Milton Dick, the Deputy Chair of the 
committee.  
 
In addition to public submissions, the inquiry will also seek comments from Members and 
consider how question time operates in other parliaments.  
 
At the conclusion of its inquiry, the Committee will make recommendations to the House for 
its consideration. Further information about the inquiry and about making a submission is 
available on the Committee’s website. 

Media inquiries 
Mr Ross Vasta, Chair, House Procedure Committee 
(07) 3893 3488 

For background information 
Committee Secretariat  
02 6277 4672 
procedure.committee.reps@aph.gov.au 
 
For more information about this Committee, you can visit its website 
https://www.aph.gov.au/Parliamentary_Business/Committees/House/Procedure. On the site, 
you can make a submission to an inquiry and read other submissions. You can also track 
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the Committee and receive email updates by clicking on the blue ‘Track Committee’ button in 
the bottom right hand corner of the page. 
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